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I am deeply concerned about the health of my family. It is very concerning when the toxic management is to 
stay inside. I believe this would impact our local community with a decrease of land value, local businesses 
would suffer a decease of the southern highland tourism industry. Not to mention locals moving away. This 
would absolutely change the Highlands appeal to visitors. I am absolutely shocked this is something that would 
be considered within our residential area. I pray this does not go ahead as the impact would be enormous. 
 

 




